
  

Important Safety Notice 

  

Product Recall 

 
Oatrageous Chewy Granola Bars 

 
 

We are recalling the Oatrageous Chewy Granola Bars due to a safety issue. 

They contain a small amount of undeclared milk which could cause an allergic 

reaction.  

  

The products were on sale in TK Maxx and Homesense stores between 

August 2024 and October 2024. The product code shown on the price sticker 

and the receipt will be 651084 (chocolate chip), 651088 or 754865 (variety 

pack). 

  

If you purchased the product and are allergic to milk, please stop using it 

immediately and return to any TK Maxx or Homesense store for a full refund.  

  

For further enquiries, please contact Customer Service on:  

 

• UK – 01923 473561 / customerservice@tjxeurope.com 

• ROI – 01 2476126 / customerservice@tjxeurope.com  

 

  

 

  
Ref: PROCGB TJX UK ROI / Display until: 7th January 2025 
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